MUPY organized a 2022 Orientation for all new staff

May 2, 2022

On Monday, May 2, 2022, Human Resources Unit, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University arranged the
2022 Orientation for the new staff at Room 202, Thepparat Building and broadcasted via Cisco Webex
Meetings Online. In this regard, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, gave a warm welcoming
speech to the new staff along with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree Jaturanpinyo, Deputy Dean for General
Administration, gave an orientation about visions, missions, strategies, culture as well as ethics

of the institution, and Assist. Prof. Dr. Luerat Anuratpanich, Deputy Dean for Student Affairs and
Quality Development, talked about guidelines of the Faculty management conforming with Education
Criteria for Performance Excellence (EdPex), followed by Human Resources Unit gave an instruction
about rules and regulations to work in the organization.DDDDThe purposes of this activity were to
introduce the new staff about the Faculty’s history, values and culture to create the connectedness
between staff and the institution.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3135



